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Weekly News – Friday 16th November 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We all thoroughly enjoyed our ‘Thames Explorers’ trip this week 

where we had the opportunity to explore the River Thames and 

identify living things. We discovered that the Thames isn’t as 

polluted as we predicted it would be! Thank you to all the 

parents that offered to help us with the trip.  

We have now come to the end of our ‘Stig of the Dump’ topic 

and have produced some short stories about the adventures 

of Stig and Barney. The children have been working really hard 

to include expanded noun phrases into their writing.  

In Maths we have been learning how to convert kilometres to 

metres and vice versa. We have also practised using our 6 

times table and explored different ways to represent the fact 

families.   

On Monday, if you would like to come and have a look at all 

of the Year 4 Stonehenge models, we will have a drop in 

session for parents. After Monday, your child may take their 

models home with them.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  
 

Homework Reminder 

This week’s homework task is to create a fact file about a world river of 

their choice. They could include: 

 Country/continent 

 Length 

 Famous bridges 

 Its source and mouth  

 Fascinating facts. 

If you require white A4 paper, please ask your child to request from their 

teacher.  

On Mathletics, we have set 4 tasks to be completed in their own time. 

There are 2 on perimeter and 2 on multiplication.  

 

 

 

Announcements 

Monday 19th November 

3.30pm-4pm Drop-in session 

to see the Stonehenge 

models.  


